	
	Agree
	Disagree
	If not, please explain


	My child is happy at school
	98%

	2%
	1 parent disagreed

	My child is making good progress
	100%
	0%

	

	Assertive mentoring meetings are useful to me
	96%

	4%
	1 parent disagreed (for two children)

	I understand my child’s targets and what they need to do to improve
	100%
	0%
	

	I think it is important that I play a part in my child’s learning and progress
	100%

	0%
	

	I am happy with what my children are taught
	100%

	0%
	

	I feel welcome in school
	100%

	0%
	

	My child’s teacher listens to me and is helpful
	100%

	0%
	

	The head teacher listens to me and is helpful
	98%

	2%
	1 parent disagreed

	My child gets the right amount of homework
	91%

	9%
	4 parents disagreed – 2 wanted more, 1 wanted less (2 children)

	My child attends school regularly 
	100%

	0%
	

	There is a good choice of after school clubs
	98%

	2%
	1 parent felt waiting lists were too long

	I am aware of the school’s behaviour policy and agree with it
	100%

	0%
	

	Behaviour in school is good
	100%

	0%
	

	The school deals well with any bullying 
	98%

	2%
	1 parent felt we don’t deal quickly enough with incidents

	St John’s is a good school
	100%

	0%
	

	School does enough to encourage parents into training and events
	100%

	0%
	

	School makes sure my child is safe
	100%

	0%
	

	School is a bright and inviting place
	100%

	0%
	



Dear parents,

Back in early December, we asked you to complete a questionnaire about St John’s, to give us an idea of what we do well and what we could do to improve. 46 parents responded (thank you) and told us…
Thank you to all of those parents who also took time out to make comments. Here’s a summary of what you said…



If ever you want to discuss anything with us (good or bad) please do speak with your child’s teacher or make an appointment to come and see me about it. If we don’t know about it, we can’t act on it! Thanks again for all of your support – our job is made so much easier because of the great parents and children we work with!
Mrs Caffrey



What do we do well?


Friendly, welcoming staff, down to earth – good rapport with parents and children


Breakfast club and after-school clubs


Assertive Mentoring meetings


Give the right amount of homework


Encourage good behaviour


Treat the children as individuals according to their needs


The improvement of the school


Help children having difficulty


Keep parents informed


Good choice of food on the menu


Look after the children


Deal with behavioural issues


Keep the school ‘nice and cheery’


Everything!











How could we improve?


Improve systems for collecting children in Early Years


More after school clubs to help working parents


Listen more – take a step back


Give feedback on homework


Stop cars parking at the entrance to school


Less pressure about homework





Any other comments


‘I’m really pleased we chose St John’s as a school for our child. He always comes home full of excitement for new things he’s learning.’


‘St John’s is a brilliant school.’


‘Keep going forwards.’


‘St John’s is a lovely school. All the staff are really nice and always helpful.’


‘I always feel welcome and have a great relationship with all the teachers.’








